
P-05-754 Lack of support for children with disabilities at crisis ( the is a crisis 

team but do not support children with disabilities), Correspondence – Petitioner 

to Committee, 21.01.20 

 

I am extremely sorry for the last minute delay. …………..s has once again been in crisis 

over the last 8 weeks and still on going. This crisis has been the worse yet.  

 

I also apologise for the miss understanding with regards to a meeting. A meeting did 

take place, however as there has been communication from the committee to myself 

(none of which from Cwm Taff Health board) since that particular meeting, I thought 

that the meeting in question was the follow up meeting that I was promised as well 

as being invited to a chair meeting.  

 

From that particular meeting I was told that there would be following 

discussions/meetings, even some sort of communication/outcome. I am however still 

awaiting on the above.  

 

I was also asked permission to be filmed to express our circumstances - 

pain/struggles. I complied and was filmed. Again I have had no 

outcome/correspondence since.   

 

Thank you,  

 


